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June 8, 2016

Dear Neighbor,

Your neighbors Daniel and Melissa Adams have retained Meadowlark to construct a porch on
the front of their home at 1016 Daniel Street. Because this extension will be built into the
street-side setback along Brookside Ridge, they are required to seek approval from the Ann
Arbor Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA). Their application will be heard on June 22, 2016 at 6 pm
at the Council Chambers Second Floor at 301 E. Huron Street.

Dan and Lisa are requesting your support for the project, which will built with great attention
to detail and the highest quality of construction. The porch will be the entire width of the
home and extend eight feet from the front of the home. The intent behind the front porch
addition is to keep to the tradition of the Cape Cod-style of home and create an outdoor living
space where they can enjoy the view of Hunt Park across the street.

Dan and Lisa would appreciate your support for their application. If you support this project
and Dan and Lisa’s application, please sign this letter in the spaces provided below.

Please contact Meadowlark if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jimmy Bevilacqua, Meadowlark Designer,
on behalf of Daniel and Melissa Adams, Homeowners.

Meadowlark Builders
3250 W. Liberty

Ann Arbor 48103
734-332.1500
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